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Our next meeting is on 27th February when we will be welcoming Tony Perkins who 
will be telling us about sausage making. The competition is Favourite main meal 
recipe. 
There will be the usual Love Food Hate Waste table and Flower of the month. 
 
The committee have been discussing ways of raising funds and Christine will be 
telling you about their suggestions. 
 
We have now joined the WI Lottery which is another way of raising funds. Sheila 
Young has more information and a link is available. 

thewilottery.co.uk/support/old-buckenham  
 

A reminder that payment is due at this meeting for the theatre trip to see Les Mis 
(£41.50) and the Gin Tour (£5.00). 
 
There will be a coffee morning on Tuesday 25th February, 10.30am at The Grain 
Kitchen, East Harling. This is a friendly gathering when we sit and chat for an hour or 
so over an excellent cup of coffee and perhaps a slice of cake!  
 
The next walk will be from Bunwell on the 28th February leaving at 10.30am. 
Meet on the road (The Old Turnpike) outside the church. There is usually room for a 
few cars to park on the road. The walk is just under 5 miles and lunch will be at The 
King's Head New Buckenham at 12.30pm. Anyone is welcome to join us for lunch.  
It would be helpful if I could have numbers for lunch, whether you are walking, by 
mid-day on the 27th February. 
Sheila 01953 860156 or sheilafreake@btinternet.com 
 

 
Spring is just around the corner. 
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